
	
	
To: All Parents/Guardians 
From: Mrs. Faour/Mrs. Goodrich 
Subject: “Back to School Night” 
 
On Thursday, September 9, 2021, we will be hosting our annual “Back to School 
Night” from (5:00-7:30 p.m.). As always, our purpose is to present to you our 
yearly goals and plans for the new academic school year. Also, it’s a great 
opportunity for you, as parents, to visit our classroom environments, discuss our 
grade level, and class expectations.  
This year, Mrs. Goodrich and I will be joining you in person to deliver all essential 
information to get your child ready for a successful school year. With the CDC 
guidelines and our YPS district policies, we will be conducting 3 sessions that 
evening for the purpose of keeping social distancing to a certain extent. Due to 
limited seats, we ask that children do not attend these sessions and limit to ONE 
family member per household to maintain safe protocols. 
Here’s the schedule you can follow: 

 4th grade parents/both classes (5:05-5:30p.m.) Room#129 

5th grade parents/both classes (5:35-6:00 p.m.) Room#129 

6th grade parents/Mrs. Faour only (6:05-6:30 p.m.) Room #129 

6th grade parents/ Mrs. Goodrich only (6:35-7:05 p.m.) Room #129 

 
Please remember this evening is designated for class information & expectations 
and time is limited. If you have specific questions or concerns about your child, 
please contact us by writing a note, sending an email, or by phone.   
Thank you for understanding and we look forward to seeing you on Thursday 
evening! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mrs. Faour/Mrs. Goodrich 
lfaour@yonkerspublicschools.org 
agoodrich@yonkerspublicschools.org 
	


